From: Blossom, Brian (DEW)

To: ECY RE CRO SEPA Coordinator

Cc: SEPADesk2 (DFW); Stevens Jr, Lloyd (ECY); Porter, Marcia (ECY)
Subject: ECY SEPA 202201241 - Naches Hatchery Rearing Pond - Comments
Date: Thursday, April 7, 2022 8:46:57 AM

Gwen,

Thank you for reviewing the Naches Hatchery rearing pond project and providing comments. We will
be sure to follow the guidance and regulatory requirements provided in your comments such as
notifying Ecology of planned changes to a hatchery facility and filing for the appropriate construction
stormwater authorization. We will reach out to the contacts provided in your letter with questions
regarding Ecology requirements.

Please contact me if you have any further questions or comments.

Brian Blossom

Environmental Planner

Washington Dept. of Fish and Wildlife
Capital and Asset Management Program
360-819-0041
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